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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Richmond Service Officer
Martha Laing <mlaing@richmondvt.gov> Tue, May 12, 2020 at 11:41 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Sure, it’s become pretty much obsolete since the State started using 211 for calls when their offices are closed. They
never changed the statute removing this position from towns.

On Tue, May 12, 2020 at 11:17 AM Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> wrote:
Martha,

Are you interested in continuing as the Richmond Service Officer?

Josh Arneson

Town Manager
Town of Richmond
P.O. Box 285
Richmond, VT  05477
(802) 434-5170
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